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WISH Online Bulletin – August 2008
Here is our latest Network e-bulletin highlighting issues of interest around positive sexual wellbeing.  
Our next e-bulletin will be issued around 27 September – so if you have anything you wish to include, please email contributions by no later than 20 September to wish@health.scot.nhs.uk
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NEWS OF INTEREST
WISH Awards 2008

As highlighted in last month’s ebulletin, we want to recognise local efforts to improve the sexual health and wellbeing of their communities by presenting the WISH Awards.  Some nominations have already been received.  If you want your practice recognised, print off an application form and send it in by 31 August 2008.
Research Opportunity
Health Scotland wishes to commission work to develop a review of sexual health and relationships resources to support parents and carers.   It is anticipated that the end product will be similar to the existing review on learning disabilities.  Applications from Third Sector organisations with appropriate skills and knowledge are encouraged. To submit an expression of interest by 27 August, go to 

http://www.healthscotland.com/about/research-procurement/research-contracts.aspx
Sexual Health Websites in non English languages

Do you know of any websites in different languages?  Have you had positive feedback from users about these?  

If so, please email: wish@health.scot.nhs.uk
FEEDBACK SOUGHT
A Reminder
Curriculum for Excellence –Health and Wellbeing for All

The outcomes which schools will be striving to meet in relation to health and wellbeing were launched earlier this year.  Comments are now sought on these outcomes – join in with local discussions and make sure that you have considered these with all the partners who support school based education.  
To access the draft outcomes, go to 
http://www.curriculumforexcellencescotland.gov.uk/outcomes/index.asp.  

Healthy Respect website 

Some of the key sections have been updated and the team are looking for feedback on the content particularly on the pages, About Healthy Respect, Professionals, Parents and Carers and the Partners Area.  To check these out, go to: www.healthyrespect.co.uk. 

RESOURCES/GUIDANCE/REPORTS
UNAIDS Global Report 2008
Recently published, this highlights global issues in relation to HIV and AIDs – go to 
http://www.unaids.org/en/KnowledgeCentre/HIVData/GlobalReport/2008/
DVDs to help you inspire expectant and new fathers (including young dads) from the Fatherhood Institute
Hello Dad 
Provides an intimate portrait of dads interacting with their newborns from the moment of birth, follows these fathers and their infants over several months - and relates the father-infant interaction and stimulation to babies' brain development. Useful for explaining the vital importance of their early involvement.  To order (£11.95 each), visit the Dad Info website http://www.dad.info/shop//item/hello-dad-dvd-87/ .

Dads Matter Too 
Made by a group of young dads in Wiltshire, this includes interviews, discussions, and clips of dads with their children, engaging in a variety of activities like first aid courses, swimming and baby massage. Can also be used as a training stool to heighten staff awareness of how, and why, to engage better with young dads. To order a copy, (£10 each) email Mike White, (mikewhite.bromham@btinternet.com) or tel: 01380 850547.

Expectant Fathers
Is a training film designed to help dads-to-be and new dads learn how to handle and communicate with babies – and to feel confident about their role and its importance. ‘Narrated’ by a four-month-old cartoon ‘baby with attitude’ and inter-cut with real dads picking up, cleaning, bathing and bonding with their babies, this DVD is useful when working with fathers in the pre- and post-natal periods. To buy, (£30 each), visit the Working With Men website shop 
http://www.workingwithmen.org.uk/index.php?option=com_virtuemart&page=shop.browse&category_id=1&Itemid=152. 

CONFERENCES, SEMINARS & CPD 
A Reminder
Healthy Care Matters - Scottish Healthy Care Network National Conference & AGM

25 September, Beardmore Hotel and Conference Centre, Glasgow 

Aims to showcase good practice; challenge and/or develop new ideas; promote young people’s views; research into practice; provide a range of national and international perspectives, advance the policy agenda and to provide opportunities for the sharing of information, resources and knowledge of good practice.   For further details, go to: www.shcn.org.uk
Child Health and Wellbeing Conference

3 October, Teacher Building, Glasgow 

Hosted by the University of Glasgow, Division of Developmental Medicine, this conference is aimed at anyone working with children and young people in education and social care settings. Those working in health care should also find the conference of interest. For further information, go to http://www.workwithus.org/CampaignHelper/EmailLinkRedirect.aspx?param=KfTn8UJHwqMP398aR4riG7%2bYUNUcFlbX 

Gay Men’s Sexual Health and Wellbeing – 2nd National Conference for Scotland

30 & 31 October 2008, Glasgow Radisson Hotel

Just a quick note to let you know that online registration is now open for this conference – http://www.gaycon.org You can also view the conference programme on this site.
Children in Scotland Annual Conference, 6-7 November 

'Making connections: how communities can collaborate for children and young peoples lifelong wellbeing and learning', in association with Fife Council, will be held in St Andrews.  This event will examine how those working in the children’s sector can share learning experiences to promote continued collaboration, better information sharing and cross-professional understanding and what impact local communities can have on their children's wellbeing.  For more information and booking, go to: http://childreninscotland.org.uk/html/tra_tshow.php?ref=1092
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Health Opportunities Team, Edinburgh
Are looking for a Manager to lead their team and the ongoing development of their services.  For further details, go to: www.hothoose.co.uk – closing date 29 August.
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